
Here at Drumbeat we have a strong commitment to devel-
oping culturally sensitive services for autistic children, 

young people and their families.   

To do this, we are hosting a coffee morning for all par-
ents/carers of  Black and dual-heritage neurodivergent 

children experiencing difficulties in education. Including 
those on the pathway for assessment. This will be an in-

formal meeting to share your ideas, perspectives and ex-
periences to enable us to support you better and develop 

services that are sensitive to your needs.  

 

When: Tuesday 23rd January 2024 

Time: 9.30am to 11am 

Where: Drumbeat Turnham, Turnham Road, SE4 2HH 

A 15 minute walk from Brockley or Honor Oak Park        
station, Buses 343/484/P12 or on street parking  

For more information please call 

020 3143 1431 or email                                                                       
outreach.admin@drumbeat.lewisham.sch.uk 

 


